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WILLAURA PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Dear Parents, Students and Friends of Willaura Primary School, 

We were very excited to meet Hannah French, our Artist in 
Schools artist. We had a meeting with community mem-
bers, did a tour of the Main Street and met lots of locals, 
had a meeting with teachers, followed by a presentation to 
our students. Hannahôs first day working with students is on 
Friday 9th June.  
 

I have heard from lots of parents that some of you are keen 
to come along, help and participate, or just see what is 
happening! Here is a timetable. You are more than wel-
come to come along! 
 

9am - 11am- Grade 4/5/6 
11.30am - 1.00pm- Grade P/1 
1.50pm - 3.20pm- Grade 2/3 
 

Other dates that Hannah will be working with us are: 
23/6 21/7 4/8 18/8 1/9 15/9 2 0 / 1 0    
Rehearsal 26/10, Performance 27/10 & 28/10. 

The East Grampians Health Service Dental Van visited us 
on Tuesday 30th. Lauren and the Dentist visited each class 
to talk about looking after our teeth. If you did not bring 
your form back and you would still like your child to see the 
dentist, please send it back to school. 
 

Our teachers are busy assessing your child to prepare for 
reports. Over the next 2 weeks, all teachers will have a 
report writing day on a different day and Tammie will look 
after their class for them.  All reports will be handed out on 
29th June. 
 

All of our teachers headed to Warrnambool for the day on 
our Curriculum Day. We attended the Big Write/VCOP Day 
2 Professional Development Day with three other schools 
in our Rural School Cluster: Buangor PS, Maroona PS, & 
Moyston PS. We will be working together to continue de-
veloping Big Write/VCOP in our schools, including teacher 
observations between our schools. 
 

We are very pleased to have secured Paul Williams as our 
Gardener/Handyman. He began on Monday and will be 
able to help us keep our school looking beautiful inside and 
out!  
 

Tammie Meehanð Principal  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Queenôs Birthday Public Holiday - 

Monday 12th June 
 

Please note that students are not required to 
attend school on this day. 



 

 

Miss Stephanie 

 

 

 

   

 

 

We have been incredibly busy in Learning Space 3!  
 
Students recently completed their Maths Pathway test. It would be great to see you logging in to see how your 
child/children are progressing! Through individual conferencing, we are able to set goals with the students to en-
sure they are mastering their chosen learning journey. It is important that the students growth and accuracy con-
tinues to improve to ensure learning is meaningful. Students will be completing their next Maths Pathway test on 
the 9th June. Touch base with your child/children to see how they are going!  
 
We are completing a 'Big Write' within the next two weeks and we would love it 
if all parents can have a conversation with their child/children when the stimulus 
comes home. Support from home is crucial in ensuring the 'Big Write' is successful 
and gives the students the confidence to create a great piece of writing. 
 
 
Thanks, 
Maddi and Mrs Albert  

tapscott.madeleine.c@edumail.vic.gov.au and  

albert.jessica.r@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 

LEARNING SPACE 1  

Over the last two weeks, we have been developing and creating our own I Amé 
books. We wrote a recount of what we do each day from start to finish, starting the 
sentence off with I amé (I am waking). 
This activity was looking at Handwriting, Creative Vocabulary, Sentence Structure, 
Phonics Awareness, Spelling and Book Structures, such as cover pages. It was also 

looking at Time and Sequences of doing things dur-
ing the day.  
Prep students created their own paper booklet with 
pictures and handwriting, where as Grade Ones 
produced an electronic book through an app on the 
iPads. With the use of iPads, they were able to 
make their books in a multi model form using text 
typing, drawing, taking pictures and adding audio. Students could then stylise 
their books by changing font, colour and size of all elements in their books.  
We are looking forward to showing you the finished product! 

   Miss Steph 

Hello Family and Friends of Learning Area 2! 
 

This week we are focusing on non-fiction texts and writing Information Reports.  We are learning new skills such 

as researching, drawing step-by-step drawings and presenting our information using technology.  We have 

learnt to use Power Point to create a slide show that we will present to the 

class.  We are learning new vocabulary and reporting on Appearance, 

Habitat, Diet and Behaviour.  We will also include an Index and Glossary.  

When we are finished we will get up in front of our peers, after a bit of 

practice, and present our slideshow!!!  In Numeracy, we are practicing our 

Addition Facts every day, with a quick 20 question quiz.  We are also 

focusing on moneyéso the kids were thinking you might give them some 

cash to spend so they can learn to make change in a variety of ways! Ha-

Ha! 

 

Miss Rae 
Playing games during some free-time 

after we earn 30 marbles in the jar! 
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This week at Willaura Primary School..... 

 
 Application Forms are available from 

the School Office 


